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Dates for your Diary  
 

📅 Thursday 11th July 9 -10.30am:   

Pips and Pixie Sport Day 

 

📅 Friday 12th July 9 -10.30am:   

Years 1 and 2 Sport Day 

 

📅 Friday 12th July 10.30 -12.00pm   

Years 3 4 5 and 6 Sport Day 

 

📅 Monday 15th July 2:15pm  

RockSteady Summer Concert  

 

📅 Wednesday 17th July 5.30pm 

Year 6 School Production 

 

📅 Thursday 25th July  

23/24 Academic Year finishes at 

1:15pm   

 

📅 Thursday 5th September 

24/25 Academic Year Starts at 

8.35am  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please join me in thanking Mr Khalid and Miss Kang, who 

led an amazing PGL experience this year!  As a school, we 

ventured out further afield for the first time, to allow our 

children a great learning experience!  The feedback from 

the staff and pupils has made this is a memorable 

experience for all.  You will have a snapshot of the fun and 

excitement our Year 6 has had this week, with full coverage 

next week. 

 

With less than three weeks to go before the year draws to a 

close, we are busy making preparations for the next year 

academic year.  As part of our value-based approach to 

education, there will be greater emphasis next year on the 

impact of primary education in equipping our children to be 

world and work ready.  As part of this project, I would like 

to invite you as parents and carers, to join me for school 

assemblies in September/October, to talk about the impact 

primary education has made to you.  Please speak to me, or 

the school office, if you are interested in 

participating.  Together are growing the minds of 

tomorrow, today.  

 

Have a restful weekend, Mr Jalaf  
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 Star of the week Respect 

Pixie Carla- Maria Charlie 

Elstar Oskar Aad 

Honeygold Bobbie Ruby 

Bramley Demi Chloe 

Crispin Amore  Isabel 

Waltz Lorelei Saanthoshini 

Jazz Izzy Zahiya 

 

 

 

 

House Points Position 

Zephania  1st  

Elizabeth 2nd  

Chandi 3rd  

Mandela 4th  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School: 93%  

Pips  86 % 

Pixie  90 % 

Elstar  93 % 

Honeygold  95% 

Bramley  95 % 

Crispin  93 % 

Waltz  93 % 

Jazz  93 % 

 



 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that, effective 1st 

July, we will be partnering with a new catering 

company, The Pantry. 

To ensure a smooth transition and to take 

advantage of the new meal booking and online 

payment system, we kindly request that you 

register with The Pantry by following the 

instructions provided in their email. 

The Pantry offers a convenient way to book 

meals in advance, which helps prevent any 

disappointment if a chosen meal is unavailable 

on the day. 

We appreciate those who have already 

completed the registration process. 

Should you need any assistance, please do not 

hesitate to contact the school office. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

  

 Thanks & Kind Regards 

Atika Shaikh 

 

School Business Manager  

01753 682937 

 



 

 

Gentle Reminders 
1. Please ensure that you do not walk through the car park AT ALL TIMES 

during the school day.   We all need to work collectively, to set an 
example to the children of the dangers of running and playing in the car 
park.  We have had a near miss incident in the past.  

 
2. Thank you to all the parents who are sending their children into school, 

in their correct uniform and foot wear.  We are continually monitoring 
this, as part of our raising standards strategy.  

 
3. Please ensure that your child's lunch account is in credit, as it adds 

additional work to the office staff and delays payments being made to 
our catering company, having to chase our payments.  

 
4. Kindly note that all holidays in term time will be unauthorised.  With the 

current progressive and sequenced curriculum, any loss of learning has 
a detrimental impact on your child's learning. 

 
5. If you would like to know more about what your child is learning in 

school, and about our progressive curriculum, please do visit our school 
website, and your child's class page; there is a wealth of information 
there. 
 

6. Safeguarding our children is the upmost important to us. Please refrain 

from using your mobile phone devises on school grounds.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

Our Week of Learning 
Pixie 

In Pixie class this week we have been learning to count in 1s 2s 5s and 10s 

we have been finding out which is the easiest way to count our sunflower 

seeds for our packets we have made.  Some children quickly learnt it was 

easier to group in 10s and the count the groups for the total amount. 

 

We have been learning a new story There's a hole in the bottom of the sea. 

 

During PE the children have been doing lots of practice for sports day on the 

morning of 11th July 

 

Many Thanks 

Mrs Janes 

  

 



 

 

 

 

Highlight of the week… 
Year 6 Osmington Bay Trip…Keep an eye out 

on next week’s newsletter for more 

information from Miss Kang and Mr Khalid. In 

the meantime hear is a photograph of the 

children on arrival

 


